
 

Paris 2 March 2020  

Object: Motivation letter as board member of the European Society for Anaesthesiology  

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

With this letter I would like to submit my candidacy as a  board member of the European Society for 

Anaesthesiology.  

 

I would like to participate in promoting Pediatric Anesthesia as a Speciality among others. There are so many 

fields which remain unexplored and for which evidence is lacking. My objectives as a member of the board will 

be to promote research and contribute to the advances of this tremendous Speciality. I have a strong conviction 

that with Colleagues from different part of Europe and the world who share the same interests, we will develop 

the Excellence of Pediatric Anesthesia. I would like as a board member, to share knowledge, experience for the 

progress of Pediatric Anesthesia. Combining experience from Colleagues in Europe and the world will increase 

our daily quality in children health care. For  these reasons I submit my candidacy as board member of the 

European Society for Anaesthesiology. Networking and Collaborating are essential to promote Pediatric 

Anesthesia.  

 

Thank your very much for your support  

 

With Best Regards   

 

Claudine Kumba  

 

http://www.apple.fr/

